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Maintenance Engineering
Operations Update Update

- Red Arrow Highway from the Village of
Paw Paw to CR 671 S in Paw Paw Township
will be widened, trenched, milled, and paved
beginning August 1st. Traffic will be
maintained in both directions under the
guidance of flaggers. 

- Woodview Estates in Almena Township
will be milled, have drainage improved, and
paved beginning this week. 

- Subdivisions on Cedar and Gravel Lakes in
Porter Township began receiving the
ultra-thin overlay this week. The contractor
is on schedule and work is expected to be
completed this week. 

- Sealcoat operations have moved into the
Southern portion of the County. Daily updates
are posted to our Facebook page:
facebook.com/vbcrc. The full list of sealcoat and
fog seal roads can be found at vbcrc.org/sealcoat.

- Ditching and a crosspipe replacement on 67th
Street in Geneva Township began Tuesday. This
project is expected to take the remainder of the
week.

- Boom mowing is scheduled to continue in
Arlington, South Haven, and Porter Townships.

Miscell aneous
Update

- Due to illness, the VBCRC office is closed to
the public until further notice. Visitors are
requested to utilize the drop box, contact us
via phone at 269-674-8011 or email us at
VBCRC@VBCRC.org.

- For a printable version of this newsletter,
click on this image or visit
VBCRC.org/WeeklyUpdates2022.
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